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Racing

McGrady Financial Services Junior XC Series 2011/12:

The 4th race of the Series took place on a very wet and cold day in Donard Park on Saturday 17th December.  Well done to the brave 65 athletes who turned up to compete. 

Remember, that you need to finish at least 4 out of the 6 races to complete the Series. Also please remember there is a team competition which we won last year so it is important that all juniors compete in the remaining 2 races to secure victory again.
We would again like to thank PJ McCrickard and McGrady Financial Services for all their help and support.

Full results, report (by Joe McCann) and photos are on the website.
Dromore Cross Country Races
Well done to our juniors who competed at Dromore XC races on Saturday 10th December. On a very cold day and mucky course they all performed extremely well. Caolan Hawkins won the U11 boys 800m race in 2.32. Michaela Quinn led the U11 girls race all the way and just got piped at the line and recorded 2.39. Jack Quinn was 2nd (5.34) in a tough 2 lap(1mile) U13 boys race. He was followed by Aidan Hawkins in 4th (5.51) and Eoghan Knight in 10th (6.33).
Castleward Duathlon Races
Well done to Kiara Cairns, Caolan Hawkins and Aidan Hawkins who competed in the Castleward off-road Duathlon (run, bike, run) on Sunday 5th December. Kiara was first girl Under 11, Caolan was 2nd boy Under 11 and Aidan was 6th boy Under 15.
Race Dates for December

· McGrady Financial Services Junior Cross Country Series Race 5

The fifth race of the Series takes place on Sunday 15th January  in Castleward.  The first race starts at 1:30 pm sharp.  Please arrive on time to register, pick up your racing vest and join the group warm up at 1:15 pm. 

· ANI Primary School Cross Country League Races.

The 3rd race of the League will take place in Donard Park on Monday 16th January.  Please contact your school for more details
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· Downpatrick Roller Coaster Races
These races will take place at Downpatrick race course on Saturday 28th January.  You can run as part of a school or club team. Races are organised by East Down AC.  More details will be available soon.
· Talent Identification Biathlon
Budding young swimmers and runners in Northern Ireland are being given the chance to showcase their sporting talents when representatives from Pentathlon GB visit Northern Ireland in January.

Team GB will be hosting an information evening and a biathlon (running and swimming) talent identification day, where they hope to spot the next generation of keen, local swimmers and runners.

Supported by Sport Northern Ireland, the events will provide an introduction to two of the disciplines and further information about Modern Pentathlon, a challenging Olympic sport where running, swimming, show jumping, shooting and fencing are all contested.

Pentathlon GB / Sport Northern Ireland’s information evening will be held at the House of Sport in Belfast on 24th January at 7pm. Coaches, parents, or volunteers with a particular knowledge or interest in Fencing, Equestrianism, Tetrathlon or Modern Pentathlon, are welcome to attend.

The Biathlon event will take place at Lisburn Leisureplex on 25th January from 12 noon until 2pm. Held under the supervision of qualified Pentathlon coaches, with support provided by Athletics NI and Swim Ulster, the session is open to boys and girls from year 7 to 13.

Year 7 and 8 pupils will be invited to complete a 50 metre swim and 800 metre run, while year 9-13 pupils will be challenged to complete a 100 metre swim and 1k run.

For further information, please contact Leslie Dewart on 028 9038 3857 or by email at lesliedewart@sportni.net.

Check this link for further information and nomination forms
Any other events will be added to the Junior Events section of website so keep checking for updates.
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Training   

Training will recommence on Monday January 9th 2012 in Shimna College. Lots of fun and hard work has been planned for 2012.
Kit
Please remember to come suitably dressed for training and racing. Training will still take place outside if it is raining. 

Membership and Contact Details

Please remember to pass on any updated contact information such as address, email, phone, medical conditions etc. Also pass on any information you would like included on website and in newsletters. 

Due to very high numbers we do not have any training places available for Monday nights. Juniors can however join the club for a reduced membership fee of £5.  This will enable them to compete in the McGrady Financial Services Junior Cross Country Series and represent Newcastle AC in all other races appropriate for their age.  Membership Forms can be downloaded from the junior section of the Club website. Please pass this information on to any parents you know who have been enquiring about membership.
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